
 

Voting abroad in the Elections to the European Parliament 2024 

On Sunday the 9th of June 2024, Elections to the European Parliament are held. Please see links 

below for more detailed information to Danish voters abroad: 

Elections.im.dk 

Valg.im.dk 

 

It is possible to vote at the Danish Embassy in Beirut from 11th of March 2024 and last voting day: 

Friday 24th of May 2024 

Please note that, it is necessary to call and set an appointment in advance: 

Phone: +961 (0)1 991 001/2/3/4 

Embassy Opening Hours: 

Monday to Thursday 

08:00 - 15:45 

Friday 

08:00 -14:00 

Please be reminded of the following access and security procedures: 

 

You must bring your Danish passport or other valid photo ID with you. 

All visitors to the Embassy are subject to security screening. 

You will not be permitted to bring electronic devices, including cell phones, inside the facility. You 

may not bring a laptop or any other large electronic device with you to the Embassy. Smaller 

electronic items must be stored with the Embassy guards.  

 

https://elections.im.dk/
https://valg.im.dk/valgmyndigheder/valg-til-europa-parlamentet-2024

